

Board of Election Commissioners January 3, 2006 Commissioners
Allen E. Campos
Robert F. Spindell, Jr.
Victoria L. Toliver
Executive Director
Susan M. Edman

Barry J. Zalben Manager, Legislative Reference Bureau City Hall, Room B-11 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Zalben:

Based on a recent study conducted by the Office of the Comptroller to determine the appropriate costs of reproducing electronic voter poll lists, I am respectfully requesting that your office prepare a resolution to reflect the following:

All requests for copies of Reports of Registered Voters will be charged a flat rate of \$8.23 to cover the cost of labor for one (1) or 314 wards. (The rate does not vary depending upon the number of wards requested.)

Requestors will be charged as follows depending upon the type of media preferred:

Media

Floppy disk

\$3.00/per disk

Compact Disk

\$6.00/per disk

Hard Copy

\$0.10 /page

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at ext. 6119.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Edman

**Executive Director** 

Susan U. Kleman

Attachment